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1:00-2:30, March 7, 2019
5101 Talley Student Center

Committee members present (check applicable):

Bigelow, Anna X | Thakur, Siddhartha X
Casstevens, Willa X | Wesselow, Denise X
Edwards, Michael X | Woodbury, David X
Hergeth, Helmut Hariharan, Deveshwar X
Hooper, Percy X | Joshi, Sachin

Kim, Sung Woo

Li, Lingjuan (Chair) X

Medhin, Negash for Li, Zhilin

Narayan, Roger X | Bustle, Michael X
Nealon, Patrice James, Elizabeth X
Nietfeld, John X | Li, Bailian

Pearce, Douglas X | Schmidt, Ingrid X

1. The meeting was called to order. It was determined that a quorum was present and the meeting
could conduct business.

The following individuals were also present [listing names is optional]:

4. The minutes from the previous meeting on February 14, 2019 were reviewed and approved.

5. Jackson Rigney Award

Lingjuan Li and Ingrid Schmidt presented data on the results of the nomination reviews, and based on
this data, the committee selected a recipient of the Jackson Rigney International Service Award. The
award is a surprise to the recipient, and will be announced at the Global Engagement Expo on April 23.

6. Asia Strategy Task Force Update

Michael Bustle is collecting information from stakeholders on the Asia Strategy using a Qualtrics survey,
which will be made live at the Confucius Institute reception on the evening of 3/7. This survey will
request input on strategic directions for East Asia and Southeast Asia. The effort is supported by the
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Provost’s Office. The questions are open-ended, and include coverage of research, student recruitment,
and student mobility. A summary of the feedback will be presented at the April CIP meeting and will
serve as the basis for proposals by the Asia Strategy task force. The goal is to be more strategic,
intentional, and inclusive. Michael Bustle is available to provide additional details.

7 Proposed Early Career track for Outstanding Global Engagement Award

Ingrid Schmidt sought input from the CIP committee on changes to the selection criteria for a new early
career faculty track for the Outstanding Global Engagement Award. This award can change the career
trajectory for junior faculty. The award would be announced in the fall, with an application deadline in

January.

Feedback from the group was to consider award nominations for those at the assistant professor level
(which is the norm in CHASS and some other colleges), or no more than 8-10 years after award of the
PhD, keeping in mind that some faculty may be coming from industry. Questions were raised about
whether to include post docs or contract scholars, and whether candidates would need to have been at
NC State a particular number of years. The feedback from the CIP will be forwarded to the international

Operations Council.

8. There was no further business, and the meeting was adjourned.
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